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Temporary Road Closure 
Glenwood Road, Leslie 

 
 

WHERE? 
 

Leslie, Glenwood Road – from the jct. Golf Course 
Road to the jct. at Sapphire Paper Mill. 
 
The alternative route for vehicular traffic is via 
A911, B969 and South Parks Road. 
 
Access for emergency services, residents and 
pedestrians will be maintained. 
 
 

WHEN? From 07.00hrs 22/09/25 to 18.00hrs 21/11/25, or 
until earlier completion of the works. 
 
 
 

WHY? 
 

To allow duct installation works to be carried out 
in safety. 
 
 
 

WHO? Excalon is responsible for these works and can be 
contacted as follows: 
 
 
Contact telephone 
number:                             0161 877 1300 

 



 


